
February 14, 2024

Canada Price Increase for Residential Roofing Products

Dear Malarkey Roofing Products® Canadian Customers,

Malarkey Roofing Products® is announcing an increase of up to 6% on all 
Residential Roofing Products. This increase will go into effect for all
Canadian customers on Monday April 1st, 2024.

Prior to implementation, our field representatives and regional 
management will provide details and specific amounts relative to your 
area. Increased amounts may vary by market. Some items may exceed the 
announced increase.

Orders shipped on or after April 1st, 2024, will be invoiced at the new 
price regardless of order date.

Our regional sales team, as well as customer service members, will be 
available to assist with further planning.

Thank you for your continued support of Malarkey Roofing Products®.

Regards,

John Rabung
Vice President of Sales 
Malarkey Roofing Products®


